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City of Broeck Pointe 
 
 
MINUTES of December 7, 2021 
 
 
1-1 CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mayor, Mark Petruska called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Those present were: 
 
Mark Petruska, Mayor 
Wendy Petruska, Commissioner 
Elizabeth Keenan, Commissioner 
Robin Cecil, Commissioner 
Monty Fields, Commissioner 
Barbara Miller, City Clerk  
 
MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
The minutes of the November 2021 meeting were reviewed.  Elizabeth motioned to accept the 
minutes, with change to “light bulbs” Robin seconded, all in agreement.   
 
A. Mark replaced mailbox at the Fust, 3303 Cross Pointe Rd.    

 
B.  Mark talked to Randy with RMR concerning the increased rate for plowing the city streets and 

compared to other cities snow removal, most companies are charging $240-$250 per hour.  
Randy with RMR agreed to change our hourly rate back to $150 per hour for this year.     
 

C. While Mark and Wendy were at the front entrance, some Manor Creek residents stopped and 
complimented about how nice our entrance was and wished theirs looked as good as ours.       
 

D.  Mark will call Kentucky League of Cities to see if we can move some money from our checking 
account into an account that will earn interest.     

 
E. January meeting moved to Wednesday, January 5th. 
 
1-2 CITIZENS CONCERNS  

 
Gary Jones, 3402 Broeck Pointe Circle, called Mark about possibly attaching a garage to his 
house. 
 
Deed of restrictions should be reviewed periodically. 
 

1-3  TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

Mark motioned to approve the Treasurer’s Report, Robin seconded, all in agreement.  
 

1-4 BIN LIST 
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      Walk thru property in Murray Hill. Mark will talk to Mayor of Murray Hill about helping to    
      Clean up every couple of months. 
 
      Mark will look for deed and plat for property in Murray Hill. 
 
      Road signs need to be replaced. 
      
1-5  Robin approved the November financial reports.     
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Wendy motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:20 p.m.  Elizabeth seconded, all in agreement.   
 
Submitted by: _________________________________ 
 
        Barbara Miller, City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 Approved by: __________________________________ 
  
                              Mark Petruska, Mayor  


